ED Notes September
C4C
	Museum:
Currently working with the Museum to gather the required data for future state reporting on out of state visitor impact.
	
AFA:
Project is currently working through round two in seeking CARES ACT https://home.treasury.gov/policy-issues/cares funding for the project. If for some reason securing funding through the act is unsuccessful then we will start back up with the bonding process through RBC (Royal Bank of Canada). Developer will be going to the city council budget committee meeting on 9/22 to discuss the BID issuance of debt guidelines and 2021 plan. I expect the BID to go to council in October to finalize their update.
 
UCCS:
Currently working with UCCS to gather the required data for future state reporting on out of state visitor impact.

Stadium/Arena:
Hope the board members who were able to tour the Switchbacks Stadium and Robson Arena project sites enjoyed it! The Switchbacks development team is in front of the board for an update today.  

C4C General
I have been working with Summit Economics on getting the necessary data to the state on the economic impacts and out of state visitors that each C4C project brings in as they open. This is an annual reporting requirement that we need to do moving forward and I would be including this data in with my annual reports to the state. Summit has already been in discussions with the OEDIT and is in the process of finalizing meetings with our project sponsors who are open. Geo-fencing will be a large component to collecting this data and I will be working with Bob Cope to ensure that he will be getting what he needs as well. 

Vineyards 
No new updates.

N. Nevada (University Village)
Update in front of the board today.

Polaris Pointe:
I have currently approved requisitions 37 and 38 and this project has been moving VERY fast. The project got a good article written up in the Gazette and although the URA wasn’t mentioned (I did point out our involvement to the reporter once the article came out) it did a great job of highlighting the work being done. https://gazette.com/powers-interchange/image_c3c5957e-f841-11ea-9460-d766fee0521d.html
 
Gold Hill Mesa:
I know the board has been continually asking for an update and I believe Gold Hill will have something to present soon.

City Gate
Have been working closely with development team and it looks like formal application will now be scheduled for September. No other new updates.

S. Nevada
-SNA Development’s Danny Mientka will be on hand this meeting for a formal presentation to the board.

-Ivywild has been contacted to add more signage on their projects in the area and I plan on having them in for a board update around the hotel next month. 

City Auditorium
-Hyatt Place development group has been doing a great job on getting us their invoices and well in advance so we can have them certified as the project begins to generate TIF. Carrie and I still need to get an independent engineer engaged on this one so I can get a letter in front of the board to vote on soon.

Museum and Park
-Bonds have closed and activity should be moving forward following Museum opening. Here is a recent article that came up in the CSBJ: https://www.csbj.com/premier/businessnews/special-districts-help-developers-fund-major-projects/article_ed0ca1ca-f92c-11ea-ac90-47bb049d9c79.html

Ivywild
No new updates.

Marriott
I have met with the development team and have been in discussions with them on timelines to open etc. COVID has provided a challenging environment with new hotels but luckily the tourism in our city continues to be strong and leads the nation.

Zebulan Flats
Have met with district 2 leadership (big thank you to Jim Mason for helping with personal introductions) and they love the concept of the project. PPLD leadership has openly said they are happy about the project and collaboration and the county mentioned that their review process should be much shorter than usual due to this only being a property tax increment ask. I have been meeting with EPS (consultants the board approved for work on this project) and they should be sending down staff to begin the study work on the project site. We also have the developer’s retainer in place along with a signed agreement. I’m hopeful that I will be able to start getting more formal district meetings scheduled soon BUT I want to make sure I have the reports I need first before I go too far down that path.

Other Updates:
  
S/E
-Mission Trace URA project application is in front of you today. 
-I will be participating in the S/E Vitality group that the administration is leading. Next meeting will be on November 16th. 


 




